Communication Options

277 Coldharbour Lane

London SW9 8RP

Tel: 020 7326 1316

e-mail:paola.gibbs@dsl.pipex.com
1 May  2009
Dear Parent/Friend
Training Seminar in Pointing for Communication
on 11th & 12th June 2009
We are delighted to announce that Dr Anne Emerson and Tricia Howard-Jones will be returning to London to continue their series of training seminars on Facilitated Communication (FC). 
The seminar will take place at The Jamyang Centre The Old Courthouse 43 Renfrew Road London SE11 4NA on 11th & to 12th June 2009. In order to cover costs, we will charge fees on the following basis:  £115.00 for parents, £170.00 for professionals (vegetarian lunch and refreshments are included).
Over the course of the two days participants will:

· be presented with information about communication, pointing and research into FC

· be shown videos and told stories of individual FC users 
· develop facilitation skills through practical exercises
We very much look forward to welcoming you to the seminar.

Regards

Paola Gibbs

